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71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

28th July, 1935.

Dear Sirs,

With referemce to the 2nd Special Survey No.2
vhigh vecame due ot the end of April 1931 on the
steamer “"ERNGUELA", which vfatw}. is now the pﬂmty of
Capteain Mmun Jegearo of Brindisi, I have to
mquaiut you that in view of the satisfactory nature of
the genmeral exemination held by the London Surveyors

» lest mounth the Qommittee agreed to this vessel proceeding
ﬁaly to be broken up.

It would sppesy from the Shipping Pepers
that the vessel arrived at Savona on the 18th instant,
and in the circumstances I shell be glad if you
will give the case sattention and advise me imwdiately
the work of demolition is commenced,

1 am, Dear &iu.
Yours faithfully,
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pro Secretary.
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